
JUSTIFICATION FOR DROPPING THE GRADUATE CERTIFICATE IN CONSTRUCTION 
MANAGEMENT. 
 
At the Engineering and technology Management Faculty meeting, October  17, 2019, it 
was proposed and approved the graduate certificate in Construction Project 
Management be canceled.  
 
When the certificate was placed in our list of available graduate certificates, it was 
believed that there was a need for a certificate that addressed both project 
management and construction management. Up to this point in time, only two 
recent students have completed the certificate and a mere seven previously since 
the certificate was first approved.  This indicates that the demand is not strong 
enough to retain it in our available certificates.  
 
We request that the Engineering and Technology Management Certificate in 
Construction Management be dropped from the WSU list of available certificates 
effective Fall 2021. 
 
  
 


